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Careers
Hired! is a practical, life-career planning guide for students from
all manner of backgrounds! It Unlike other textbooks, Hired! focuses
on helping students develop an ongoing, flexible portfolio of
information about themselves and work in order to prepare them for
satisfying and productive lives in an ever-changing world. The
exercises and writing activities encourage students to take a
proactive role in creating their futures, motivating them to become
personally responsible for their life and to become an active
participant in its process.

Hired!
Discusses selecting the right college and major, writing resumes, and
job interviewing, and offers advice on post-sports careers

Career Planning Guide for International Students
The Essential Guide to Postgraduate Study
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Helpful information for anyone pursuing a career in emergency
medicine.

Career Dimensions I
How to develop your people and groom future leaders--at the same time.

The Career Planning Guide
Guide to Fashion Career Planning: Job Search, Résumés, and Strategies
for Success, 2nd Edition, helps both students and individuals
interested in entering the fashion industry prepare for successful
careers – from self-assessment and goal setting to landing the first
job. This book presents a seamless and comprehensive approach to
everything needed for professional and career development, including
résumé writing, interviewing, job search strategies, internships, and
portfolios for fashion design, merchandising or retail careers.
Chapter 3 offers a unique discussion on the various social media
platforms and evaluates how they can be used to enhance (or devalue)
the personal brand. Both practical and empowering, Guide to Fashion
Career Planning gives readers the tools they need to embark on a
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career in fashion. Features · Details career paths in the fashion
industry with examples of specific positions · Discusses preparing
cover letters, résumés, a professional presentation through social
media, and portfolios in web-based and physical format · Covers how to
build a professional network and work with mentors · Explains how to
conduct a job search, interview effectively, and gain work experience
· Offers advice on professional ethics, personal branding, and how to
transition from one job position to another to advance in a career
Guide to Fashion Career Planning STUDIO--an online tool for more
effective study! · Study smarter with self-quizzes featuring scored
results and personalized study tips · Review concepts with flashcards
of essential vocabulary · Watch videos that bring chapter concepts to
life · Download templates for résumés, cover letters and professional
documents that are critical for entering the workforce · Review
samples of good and poor quality resumes and portfolios · Complete
personal assessment exercises to identify your strengths and interests
· Access links to online job resources and tools PLEASE NOTE:
Purchasing or renting this ISBN does not include access to the STUDIO
resources that accompany this text. To receive free access to the
STUDIO content with new copies of this book, please refer to the book
+ STUDIO access card bundle ISBN 9781501314711.
Page 4/30

Access Free The Career Planning Guide Planning Adulting
Career Planning Guide for the Allied Health Professions
Career Planning Strategies
ReSearch: A Career Guide for Scientists is a career planning guide and
practical tool for graduate students and postdocs. This book provides
step-by-step processes for the assessment of career goals and the
actions that can be taken in order to achieve them. ReSearch includes
chapters on the basics of career planning, determining unique selling
points, and navigating work-life concerns. This book also includes
narratives from a number of perspectives to showcase the variety of
career options available. ReSearch is written by experts with inside
knowledge of how to effectively leverage skills in order to take that
next step in your career, whether you are a recent graduate or are
interested in transitioning into something new. This book is also a
valuable resource for advisors and careers counselors who mentor
students and postdocs about their career plans. Fills the knowledge
gap in career planning practices for students and early career
researchers in the STEM fields, particularly those in the sciences
Provides global perspectives on seeking career opportunities outside
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of the United States Includes strategies for how to market your
transferable skill sets, network, and maximize informational
interviews Includes chapters on the basics of career planning,
determining unique selling points, and navigating work-life concerns

Hired! The Job Hunting and Career Planning Guide
Hired!
Planning your career just got easier Very few of us put much effort
into planning for the kind of career we want. Thinking about where we
are going at work is something we all need to do throughout our
working lives. The nature of work and employment is always changing.
When economic times are difficult, you need to show potential
employers that you have something special to offer. You may also need
to be more flexible in your plans. New kinds of jobs emerge all the
time and many labour markets are becoming increasingly specialized.
This means you need to find out more about the kinds of jobs that
interest you, and you need to understand what employers are looking
for and how people get these jobs. By working through a simple series
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of steps and exercises, you can help yourself to be clearer about what
you want, what your options are, and how to move forward. Exercises in
each chapter will help you build a collection of information and
reflect on what you are learning about yourself and the process of
career planning as you go along. Planning Your Career In A Week looks
at one step in this process of career planning on each day of the
week: Sunday: What do you want from work? Monday: What kind of job
would you enjoy? Tuesday: What are you good at? Wednesday: Identifying
your career options Thursday: Collecting information Friday: Making
the choice Saturday: Taking the first steps

The Careers Handbook
Guide to Fashion Career Planning
An updated edition of a landmark book, this invaluable career-planning
guide for employers and counselors offers a startling look at the
forces changing the workplace of the new millennium.

Career Planning Guide for Emergency Medicine
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Guides readers in the search for rewarding careers after high school
and college, providing self-assessment exercises, illustrations, and
suggestions for writing resumâes and cover letters.

Job Search: Career Planning Guide, Book 2
A Guide for the Idealist is a must for young professionals seeking to
put their idealism to work. Speaking to urban and regional planners
and those in related fields, the book provides tools for the reader to
make good choices, practice effectively, and find meaning in planning
work. Built around concepts of idealism and realism, the book takes on
the gap between the expectations and the constraints of practice. How
to make an impact? How to decide when to compromise and when to fight
for a core value? The book advises on career "launching" issues:
doubt, decision-making, assessing types of work and work settings, and
career planning. Then it explains principled adaptability as
professional style. Subsequent chapters address early-practice issues:
being right, avoiding wrong, navigating managers, organizations and
teams, working with mentors, and understanding the career journey.
Underpinning these dimensions is a call for planners to reflect on
what they are doing as they are doing it. The advice provided is based
on the experience of a planning professor who has also practiced
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planning throughout his career. The book includes personal anecdotes
from the author and other planners about how they launched and managed
their careers, and discussion/reflection questions for the reader to
consider.

Planning Your Career In A Week
This comprehensive, practical and up-to-date book, the second in
Lock's career planning series, guides readers through the necessary
steps involved in planning a successful job search. Filled with the
most current information on career-related topics such as occupational
alternatives and training requirements, the Fifth Edition arms
students with the tools they'll need for their search, including
specific writing, speaking, and research skills and offers guidelines
for building profitable job leads. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not
be available in the ebook version.

Career Planning and Development Guide
It is the updated and expanded second edition of Hired. It continues
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to use a holistic, applied approach to life-career planning and job
hunting. This unique textbook explores the role of work in relation to
the many roles that are balanced in life. Written in a practical,
hands-on style, readers will develop a portfolio of information about
themselves and the changing world of work that allows for lifelong
use. Hired, 2/e is designed to help you prepare and take advantage of
the ongoing changes in the way that we work. Rather than view career
decision-making as a single event, the authors help you see it as a
life-long, dynamic process. You are in charge of your own life/career.
Hired, 2/e is exercise-driven and filled with a variety of examples to
assist readers along their own journey.Through structured personal
think pieces and other activities, you will have the opportunity to
reflect on relevant issues and integrate this self-knowledge into your
life/career planning - including the job search process. Additional
highlights of the second edition include: using the Internet to help
you learn about yourself and the world of work; a focus on the
changing nature of work -

ACT Career Planning Guide Series
The Career Planning Guide, Planning Adulting is a motivational
workbook designed to help you find inspiration and direction. Find the
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career you deserve through a specific, step by step format. Through
only 10 Chapters you will be guided to explore your past, present and
discover your goals to use them planning your future. Use this direct,
specific method to educate, understand and motivate yourself to reach
your full potential in a successful career. This guide is the first
step toward a more rewarding life through exercises and guided
reflection. It can be used to choose a Military Occupation Specialty
(MOS) and separations, College degree major and as a college guide,
avenue for self-employment, become an entrepreneur, navigate new
business enterprises, overcome life obstacles and depression, job
hunt, find yourself (self-help), resumes, interviewing & confidence
building, knowing and pushing your limits, goal setting and
understanding the reasons behind them, becoming a more positive
person, retirement planning and so much more. The purpose for this
guide is to inspire. Not for me to inspire you, but for you to inspire
yourself. To find a direction to head towards, and the motivation to
do so. By the end of this guide it is my goal for you to have a clear
understanding of what career you want during your pursuit of
happiness. You may be a high school student, college student, or
already in the work force. You may have children, responsibilities,
and maybe even reasons you are telling yourself you cannot make a
change to find the career you deserve to have. This is not the case.
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We all have options - sometimes it's the vast sea of options we have
that can debilitate us from deciding a direction to go. Fear not,
we're going to "weigh" these options on the scale of life. You may be
reading this description deciding if this book is right for you. I am
proof that this guide works, and the time taken to follow this
steppingstone is worth every second. It is not my intention to put you
inside my strange head, but to help you use my research and planning
skills in your own mind to find your own North Star. So, who am I?
Some "young buck" from New York trying to give everybody advice?
Negative ghost rider. I have done well, but I'm not the type of person
to flaunt it or enjoy talking about it. I am grateful for what I have
and may be the happiest person alive. One of my goals is to help
others rise to their potential -by helping them find what direction
that potential may be best pointed. I simply want to show you how I
bought my first investment house and $20,000 motor home at 22 and
finished my bachelor's at 23 while Active Duty in the Marine Corps.
How I became my franchises' "youngest franchisee ever" at 24, bought
my second house, first commercial property, started two more
businessesand so much more through the years. Now, do I promise you
will make your first $1,000,000 before 30 and it will be easy? Nope.
Not every career is for everyone, hence this guide. If money is your
direct objective, strap in; while this guide is not for becoming rich,
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it may help you find the career you deserve to get you there. This
guide will require you to develop a vow to yourself and to spend real,
true, American blood, sweat and tears to complete it. Remember, I
spent 6 years on and off writing this guide. Determination is going to
be needed. Let's use a clear-cut, kiln dried, hog tied method to get
you where you want to be, and then create a plan to make it so. Take
this journey step by step, chapter by chapter and remove interruptions
and distractions when you do so. When an idea or thought pops in your
head put it on my copyrighted chart included in this guide. There are
many guides, but THIS ONE IS YOURS!

Career Development and Planning
The Nursing Career Planning Guide
Career Planning Guide
Forty years, 10,000 days, 80,000 hours. Measure it any way you like,
but this is about the length of a typical career. With so much life
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spent working, why not spend some time planning your career in an
organized, strategic manner? - Are you a bit fuzzy on your career
goals? - Is your work-life balance not under control? - Have you
achieved some career success and are considering change -- but to
what? - Do you feel unsure about networking -- and why it matters? Are you uncomfortable discussing career issues with your manager?If
you answered yes to even one of these questions, this book will help.
You will learn: - To define your career goals and then achieve them
(Reality Check Interviews) - How to take control over your balance by
defining it properly (Personal Balance Sheet)- Networking that is
focused on results, and doesn?t rely on pointless conversations or
?schmoozing? (Give to Get and Bank of Me) - How to engage your manager
and others in your career development process (Career Commitment
Chart)- How to be successful after a change (Gap Analysis)In this
book, Randall Craig provides the process and practical tools for each
person to take control over their career -- and their life.

Training for Life
ALERT: Before you purchase, check with your instructor or review your
course syllabus to ensure that you select the correct ISBN. Several
versions of Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products exist for each title,
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including customized versions for individual schools, and
registrations are not transferable. In addition, you may need a
CourseID, provided by your instructor, to register for and use
Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products. Packages Access codes for
Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products may not be included when
purchasing or renting from companies other than Pearson; check with
the seller before completing your purchase. Used or rental books If
you rent or purchase a used book with an access code, the access code
may have been redeemed previously and you may have to purchase a new
access code. Access codes Access codes that are purchased from sellers
other than Pearson carry a higher risk of being either the wrong ISBN
or a previously redeemed code. Check with the seller prior to
purchase. -- As a student taking a career development course, or a
career seeker actively looking for placement This goal-oriented text
shows you that career choice is not a single event but a life-long
process. You are in charge of your career and your success. HIRED !
helps you discover your own career philosophy. This book will walk you
through discovering your authentic self, creating opportunities,
selling your talents, and balancing your career and personal life.
Students and career seekers alike are taught how to develop an
ongoing, flexible portfolio of information about themselves and their
work to prepare them for satisfying and productive lives in an everPage 15/30

Access Free The Career Planning Guide Planning Adulting
changing world. The workbook approach and step-by-step exercises will
keep you focused on the critical issues--self-developed goals, action
plans, and execution of those plans. At the same time, various goalsetting techniques will help convey the importance of planning to
overcome career obstacles--and increase the likelihood of career
success. 0133956245 / 9780133956245 Hired! The Job Hunting and Career
Planning Guide Plus NEW MyStudentSuccessLab Update -- Access Card
Package, 4/e Package consists of 0135023254 / 9780135023259 -- Hired!
The Job Hunting and Career Planning Guide 4/e 0321943252 /
9780321943255 -- NEW MyStudentSuccessLab -- Valuepack Access Card

Taking Charge of Your Career Direction: Career Planning
Guide, Book 1
An informative guide to all key aspects of employability for
graduating students, educators, managers, and qualified healthcare
professionals. Written specifically for health professionals, focusing
on their needs and the challenges they face, maximising employability
potential, and managing career progression. Packed full of potential
interview questions, reflection opportunities, and case studies
throughout Includes chapter on Professionalism, Continuing
Page 16/30

Access Free The Career Planning Guide Planning Adulting
Professional Development (CPD), and Leadership

Personal Balance Sheet
Presents advice and guidance for postgraduate students in Great
Britain, covering such topics as the application process, research
proposals, academic writing, networking, and teaching opportunities.

Careers!
Career Planning Guide [computer File]
Career Planning and Succession Management
This text integrates theoretical material in cognitive psychology and
relevant knowledge from the applied behavioral sciences. The many
discussions and exercises enable readers to explore their own career
issues in order to learn practical approaches to career planning. The
authors cover basic career concepts and decision making; social
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conditions affecting career development such as the global economy and
organizational culture. Also focuses on the theory base in cognitive
information processing, with detailed, practical examples of the
application of the theory in typical career situations and provides
concrete steps for executing a strategic career plan.

Exam Prep for: The Nursing Career Planning Guide
Provides students with the pertinent information, and directs them
step-by-step, towards an Allied Health Career.

New Directions in Career Planning and the Workplace
With so many career options, selecting a course for the future can be
a daunting task. Mike Farr, makes this important job quick, easy, and
enjoyable. This unique interactive book helps readers assess their
strengths and interests and steers them toward career choices that are
rewarding and enriching. An excellent tool for helping students and
others make intelligent, life-long decisions.

How to Develop Your Healthcare Career
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Career Planning for Research Bioscientists is anessential careers
guide for bioscience doctoral students andpostdoctoral researchers. It
contains a wealth of information andresources specifically targeted at
research bioscientists, withpractical strategies to enhance career
success in an increasinglycompetitive job market. Advice on how to
write a winning CVtogether with examples adapted for different jobs is
presented, aswell as practical exercises to assist with skills
analysis anddecision making. Profiles of PhD-qualified bioscienstists
ina range of professions including academic research, industry,science
communication, management and consultancy provide valuableinsights
into how others have managed their careers, and tacticssuch as
networking and using social media demonstrate how newopportunities can
be discovered. The content of this book is aimedprimarily at research
bioscientists, however much of the advice andinformation will be a
useful reference for other students andresearchers looking for an
effective career planning strategy. A companion website with
additional resources is available at ahref="http://www.wiley.com/go/bl
ackford/careerplanning"www.wiley.com/go/blackford/careerplanning/aand
you can visit Sarah Blackford’s blog at ahref="http://www.bioscienceca
reers.org/"www.biosciencecareers.org/afor more information.

Career Planning for Research Bioscientists
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Career Planning for High-School Students
Teens' Guide to College & Career Planning 12th Edition
With input from teens, parents, and numerous experts, Teens' Guide to
College & Career Planning knows just how to talk to high school
students about the important decisions involving life after
graduation. This easy-to-read guide, with updated content, enables
busy students to hone in on the right information for them. Whether
it's mapping the road from high school to college, figuring out
financial aid, determining if joining the military is the right move,
preparing for an interview, or developing early career skills, Teens'
Guide addresses each option available to young adults with meaningful
information. Inside you'll find valuable advice from guidance
counselors, instructors, college admission officials, military
officers, and-most importantly-other high school students! Also
includes, expert tips for interviews, resumes, and cover letters. With
new content written by Justin Muchnick, current high school junior and
author of Peterson's® The Boarding School Survival Guide, this guide
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will help you get ready for life after high school.

A Fork in the Road
Long described by users as the most complete, motivating, and logical
career-planning book on the market, the Fifth Edition of TAKING CHARGE
OF YOUR CAREER DIRECTION continues to provide a straightforward
introduction to the concepts of career choices and the importance of
planning. It emphasizes the importance of self-exploration by
empowering readers to look at themselves, their strengths and
weaknesses, and their background and values, and then realistically
evaluate the various opportunities in the world of work. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.

Athlete's Guide to Career Planning
Life After Residency: A Career Planning Guide is an insightful, stepby-step guide to achieving a successful and fulfilling career in
medicine. As professors at Stanford University Medical Center, Drs.
Melissa Berhow, William Feaster, and John Brock-Utne began running
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seminars to advise their residents not only on creating a curriculum
vitae and landing a great job, but also on how to manage student loan
payments and avoid pitfalls in the life of a physician. The immense
success and ensuing demand for more seminars eventually gave rise to
Life After Residency—a book which continues the seminar discussions in
greater depth and magnitude, while maintaining a conversational
writing style. Key topics covered include: preparing for a job
interview, evaluating job offers and negotiating contracts, obtaining
and maintaining the proper State license, applying for membership onto
Medical Staffs, obtaining malpractice insurance, buying a house and
investing for eventual retirement, and pursuing non-medical career
options. Loaded with sage advice and practical wisdom, Life After
Residency is an invaluable asset to every resident during the
transition from residency to life thereafter.

A Guide for the Idealist
Find your perfect job here! From social media and IT careers to jobs
in architecture, hospitality, medicine, science, law, and the
environment, this comprehensive and updated new edition features more
than 400 cool careers. Do you have a passion but can't work out how to
make a career out of it? Do you want to change career but don't know
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where to start? Are you worried about career development? Or are you
overwhelmed by so much advice you are lost in a sea of information?
You're not the only one! The Careers Handbook is here to help,
offering practical and inspirational advice about our constantly
changing job market. This revised edition reveals the most exciting
jobs in data science and online platforms, whilst also arming you with
all the information you need for career success in more "traditional"
areas, from accounting to teaching. This indispensable guide is ideal
for teenagers and newly qualified graduates. Career counsellors will
also find this a trustworthy companion for helping students with their
future career planning. So, whether you want to become a nurse or
computer games developer, a chef or cyber-security analyst (or you
simply have no idea!), this book is your ultimate careers source.
Concise and combining a user-friendly approach with a bold, graphic
design, The Careers Handbook is like having your very own career
coach.

Life After Residency
Presents working nurses with tips for beginning a nursing career,
moving out of bedside clinical rolses and acquiring general
supervision and career development skills. Introduces strategies for
Page 23/30

Access Free The Career Planning Guide Planning Adulting
coping with workplace transitions such as job reentry, layoff,
termination, resignation and compassion fatigue.

Job Search: Career Planning Guide, Book 2
This work is designed to provide students and aspiring professionals
with realistic information about careers in the retailing and apparel
merchandising industry. With its focus on preparing students for
careers in their chosen field, 'Careers!' will help students explore
their options, develop portfolios and resumes, prepare for job
interviews, complete internships and negotiate the transition from
student to professional.

ReSearch
Revised and updated in 2019 "This is the prettiest, most wellorganized, useful and up to date guide to careers that I have ever
seen." - Dick Bolles, author, What Color Is Your Parachute? Imagine
your dream job. Whether you're set on making big bucks or a big
difference, this is the go-to guide to get you there. ?? This
comprehensive careers handbook is packed with ideas and inspiration to
Page 24/30

Access Free The Career Planning Guide Planning Adulting
set you on the right career path. Tailor made to suit your individual
strengths and interests, you'll work out where you want to go and the
exact route to take. From actors, architects, astronauts, and air
traffic controllers to soldiers, software engineers, school teachers,
and sports stars, there are 400 exciting careers up for grabs and that
means something for everyone.?? Explore the world of education,
training, and work as never before using this eye-catching format and
colorful graphics to keep things clear and simple. Each industry
chapter introduces a variety of possible career options explored in
detail, alongside an industry profile, suggested skillset, essential
qualifications, salary expectations, possible routes into the
industry, and similar career alternatives. The Careers Handbook is
your own personal careers advisor, on hand to give you all the
information and answers you need on the way to your perfect job.
Fields included: - Health and Medicine - Sports, Leisure, and Tourism
- Arts, Crafts, and Design - Performing Arts, Media, and Journalism Sales, Marketing, and Advertising - Administration and Business
Management - Finance, Law, and Politics - Information Technology and
Computing - Science and Research - Animals, Farming, and the
Environment - Engineering and Manufacturing - Construction Transportation - Security and Emergency Services - Social Service and
Teaching
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The Right Job for You
This comprehensive, practical and up-to-date book, the second in
Lock's career planning series, guides readers through the necessary
steps involved in planning a successful job search. Filled with the
most current information on career-related topics such as occupational
alternatives and training requirements, the Fifth Edition arms
students with the tools they'll need for their search, including
specific writing, speaking, and research skills and offers guidelines
for building profitable job leads. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not
be available in the ebook version.

One Step at a Time
Career Planning for High School Students Career Management Essentials
This is the only step-by-step career planning system for high school
students, their parents, and teachers that is geared toward career
satisfaction, degree utilization, employment after graduation, minimum
student debt, and no student loan defaulting. The CME strategy
consists of a series of steps arranged in a flow chart (CME Job Aid).
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Each step poses a question that students and parents work on together
to answer. The information gained about a potential employer's
specific requirements will lead to proactively selecting high school
classes, majors, and extracurricular activities, and to also identify
a subject matter expert helper. These are the professionals in the
field of choice who will help guide the student and parents through
the actions they need to take to achieve the goals of full employment
after graduation with a high level of career satisfaction and low
level of debt. In this book, students, parents, and teachers will
learn the following: How to identify unique career abilities and
interest How to identify the best career fit How to best utilize
career coaches, high school counselors, and school admission advisors
How to identify potential employers How to pinpoint current jobs How
to select a post-secondary school (college or vocational technical
school) And finally, how to obtain specific work experience while in
school to assure a job right after graduation. The book also includes
a comprehensive To-Do List for both students and parents, as well as
various activities and worksheets Industry Research Activity Industry
of Interest Activity Informational Interview Activity Job Shadowing
Worksheet Employer List Activity Job List Activity Educational Path
Activity Tasks-Skills Match Activity School Evaluation Checklist Task
Log Task Journal Career Worksheet Activity
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